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Velez, Nelson, EMNRD

From: Brooke Herb <bherb@ensolum.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 4:40 PM
To: Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Non-reportable release
Attachments: Initial C-141 8-inch steel pipeline release.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening 
attachments. 
Nelson,  
Ensolum, on behalf of Whiptail submitted the attached C-141 to the NMOCD on February 3, 2023, immediately following 
the discovery of the release. Upon further investigation of the release, Whiptail determined that it was a non-reportable 
release based on the below calculation. The low-pressure 8-inch steel gas gathering line leaked for less than two hours, 
and there was a total loss of less than 20 MCF natural gas and less than 1 bbl of condensate (likely only a couple gallons). 
The pipeline was repaired and approximately 12 cubic yards of soil were removed and taken to the Enviortech landfill. 
Please let me know if you need any additional information to remove this release from a reportable incident.  
 
Thank you,  
Brooke 
 

 
 

 

Brooke Herb 
Senior Geologist 
970-403-6824 
Ensolum, LLC 

   
 
 


